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This is NOT transparency that YOU all agreed to when the walk out occurred.  Do 

you not understand that limiting ability of individuals to contribute limits our voices as 

Oregonians and Americans?  The night before this gets thrown in.  Shame on the 

person that officially thought this was ok. 


